
From: Frank Tran
To: gregory.pitt@beaumont.org
Subject: Request additional information for NRC License No. 21-32196-01 for Beaumont Heart and Vascular Center
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 7:23:00 AM
Attachments: ML19103A011.pdf

Dear Gregory Pitt:
 
We have reviewed the license amendment request dated January 9, 2023, for NRC
License No. 21-32196-01. Based on the review, we will need a copy of the board certificate
for Raid Saco, M.D. A copy of the sample is attached for your reference.
 
Please provide the information above by February 24, 2023. In the cover letter, please
reference Mail Control No. 634167. If you have any questions, you could reach me at 630-
829-9623 or reply to this email.
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this
correspondence will be made available electronically for public inspection in the NRC
Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at
https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.
 
Sincerely,
 

Frank Tran
Health Physicist/License Reviewer
Phone: 630-829-9623
Fax: 630-515-1078
Email: Frank.Tran@nrc.gov
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